Westinghouse Water Reactor Nuciear Tecncicgy division
Electric Corporation Divisions

Box 355
Pittsourgh Pennsyivama 15230

May 27, 1980

PAS-EJH-80-349

NS-TMA-2249
Mr. Walter P. Haass, Chief
Quality Assurance Branch Ref: a) Letter NS-TMA-2243
Division of Project Management from W (T.M. Anderson
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission to NRC (W.P. Haass)
1717 H Street, N.W. dated 5/2/80

Washington, D.C. 20546
Subject: Storage of Westinghouse Records

Dear Mr. Haass:

This letter identifies the early completion of two planned action items
identified in the Attachment to Reference (a). Completion status of these
two ac:ions, keyed to Reference (a), is as follows:

b) The south wall of C Room was replaced May 15, 1980 with one with a
needed, sealed expansion joint.

c) The sealed expansion joints in three other walls were removed and
replaced to assure adequate closure effective May 25, 1980.

With this firalization of these additional fire-resistive measures, we
believe the Westinghouse Central Records Center at Boyers, Pennsylvania
satisfies single site storage requirements. If you have any questions in
this matter please contact Mr. E. J. Hampton at (412) 273-6211.

Very truly yours,

WMM««/ &

T. M. Anderson, Manager
Nuclear Safety Department
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cc: C. J. Hale, NRC OIE-IV

8006060 3722



